
Submission – Objection to the Gullen Range Wind Farm Modification to Project 
Application 

 

 

3842 Range Rd, (Lot 22) Grabben Gullen, NSW 2583 

 

 

 

Sensitive Receiver B29 

 

Addendum to Original Objection 

 

Noise Impact  

 

In 2007, Mr Simon Davey from EPURON Pty Ltd contacted me and requested access to our 

property to conduct a Noise Assessment. During this conversation Mr Davey assured me that 

there will be no noise impact when the turbines were operational. In August 2007, Marshall 

Day Acoustics carried out the Noise Assessment over a 2 week period. The report No. 

2007265SY 001 R02 covers this assessment. 

 

The Parkesbourne/Mummel Landscape Guardians Inc. requested access to our property B29 

in August 2013 to conduct a Noise Assessment over a period of a month. 

 

During the assessment carried out in August 2013, acoustic engineers visiting the site advised 

of the sound of frogs from the nearby water. They also indicated that the sound of these frogs 

will have to be filtered out of the collected data. 

 

The noise assessment will affirm the impact of the frogs. Any assessment carried out at this 

time of the year (August) will be affected by the noise of these frogs unless it could be 

filtered out of the collected data.  

 

I have contacted the principal engineer Mr Cooper to request purchasing a short copy to be 

addressed to the Department of Planning. This will verify statements regarding the noise 

assessment included in my objection to Modification Application from the Gullen Range 

Wind Farm. 

 


